2018 ICG Annual Meeting Report

We began the year 2018 with 392 members in 21 chapters and SIGs.  At the end of the year our membership comprised 406 members in 20 chapters and 4 SIGs. The chapter Costumers’ Anonymous of N Texas has changed its name to 
Costume/Cosplay/Maker of Texas (CostMAKtx) to be more inclusive of their local community. The Cosplay Photo Shoots joined as a new Special Interest Group, they are based in the Washington DC area.


 Marty Gear Memorial Costuming Arts and Sciences Fund:  One grant application was received and awarded in 2018 to Lisa Ashton for recovery work after flooding and damage to the contents of Miss Lizzy’s Traveling Historical Fashion Show.

The year began with $28,392.92 in assets in our combined checking and savings accounts held at the Digital Federal Credit Union.

And we ended with a total of $29,899.68 in assets in our combined checking and savings accounts held at the Digital Federal Credit Union. A donation to the Archives was received from Alley Cat Scratch in the amount of $1,360.32 in Dec.

Current account balances as of Feb 28, 2019: General Funds $23,714.02 Archive Funds $4,800.83, Grant Funds $1,501.75 for a total of $30,016.60.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Income for the year was $5,099.28 from dues and direct donations to the ICG.  Expenses for the year were $3,414.26 going to archive acquisitions, website, newsletter expenses and operating expenses. Our net income for the year 2018 was $1,685.02. Copies of the reports are available on the ICG website. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanine Swick, ICG Treasurer. 

